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The internship that I chose to do was at Chautauqua Lake High School working as an assistant athletic 

director. I learned a lot about how they handle their budget, problems that could occur, uniform problems, 

coaches meetings, as well. All of this will help me based on what I plan on doing when I graduate from 

Fredonia. I was able to learn a lot about the knowledge and information an athletic director needs to know 

and understand. My internship has taught me a lot about what athletic directors do and how to handle 

certain problems that can happen with school athletics. My internship was a great experience. It was one 

of the best experiences that I was able to do during my time at Fredonia. By giving me so much hands on 

learning I am more confident in the job I can do after I graduate from school. I would tell any student who 

is thinking about doing this type of internship to go for it. This is something you can learn from as well as 

understand how to do this when you do get out of school. Hands on learning are a big beneficial part of 

being a student here at Fredonia. I would tell any student who is thinking about an internship to be ready 

for what they have to teach you.  This is an opportunity for students to learn some more skills in an area 

that they will soon be going into. These internships allow students to learn more about certain fields they 

want to go into and gives them the experience that they will need. I would tell any student who is thinking 

about doing an internship to definitely sign up and do one. It is an experience that will help you in the long 

run.  

 

I would tell any student who is thinking about using the Career Development Office to not be afraid and 

go in for help. They help you with what you need to know when you are getting ready to graduate from 

school. They can help you with resumes, questions for interviews, web sites to search for jobs, etc. I think 

that every student should stop by the Career Development Office for any questions that may be 

concerning them about their future. 

 

 

 


